
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 
  
 
 
This is an invitation to share your views on what matters most to university applicants. This is 
part of a project seeking to give the University of Hull a clearer view of what matters most to 
prospective students. It will help the University better support applicants and those who assist 
with their important decisions.  
  
 
 
Complete a short survey. 
 
 
The survey will take approximately 10 minutes to complete, and at the end you can choose to 
enter a prize draw to win one of 10 x £50 high street shopping vouchers. 10 winners will be 
randomly selected when the survey has closed. 

  

To complete the survey, please CLICK HERE and submit before 6pm on Friday 
18th November. 

  

Thank you 

The University of Hull 

  


